
15 March 2015 
 

Dear  Alumnus, 

 

Re: Invitation to Mentorship Scheme cum Career Day 2015 

 

On behalf of the Student Council of Ying Wa College, I am writing to extend an 

invitation to you to the Mentorship Scheme cum Career Day 2015. 

 

The Mentorship Scheme and the Career Day were first launched in 2009. While the 

Mentorship Scheme is initiated by the Old Boys’ Association and the Student Council, 

the Career Day is an English-Careers education cross-curricular project in which 

students interview old boys and write up a career research report as a piece of 

English language homework. 

 

Through interactions with old boys, our students are able to gain insights into their 

aspired careers and possible career paths. Meanwhile, the programme promotes the 

bond between students and alumni, bringing Ying Wa Boys of different times 

together and strengthening the Ying Wa Spirit. 

 

Thanks to the support of graduates and teachers, the scheme was a huge success last 

year. The sharing from old boys was insightful and we benefited greatly. This year, we 

will continue to organise the Mentorship Scheme in April and will be honoured to 

have your participation. For this year, the Career Day and the Mentorship Scheme 

will be combined into one programmme, which is compulsory for all S.5 students. 

 

 

We cordially invite you to become one of the mentors of the programme this year. 

The details are as follows: 

 

Date : 25 April 2015 

Time : 09:00 – 11:30 

Venue : Noble Hall, Ying Wa College 

 



 

  

 

Rundown of the Launching Ceremony of the Mentorship Scheme cum Career Day: 

 

Time Details 

0900 - 0915 Registration 

0915 - 1000 Introduction, Speeches and Photo Taking 

1000 - 1100 Group Discussion  

1100 - 1130 Free Chat Section (for Mentorship Scheme Participants only) 

 

Attached, please find the proposal and guidelines of the Mentorship Scheme cum 

Career Day 2015. If you agree to join the programme as a mentor, please kindly 

provide your personal details by filling in the attached excel file and send it back to 

ywcms1415@gmail.com. Should you have any enquiries, please do not hesitate to 

contact our Administrative Assistant, Mr Ryan HP Leung, at 2748-5808 or through 

e-mail at ywcms1415@gmail.com during school hours. We look forward to your 

favourable reply and wish you every success in the future.  

 

Approved by Yours sincerely, 

  

_______________________ ______________________ 

CHAN CHEUK NANG JEFF CHAN LIK CHUN LEO 

Chief Advisor, Student Council President, Student Council 

Ying Wa College Ying Wa College 

 


